
Summer Holiday Home Learning 

Water Voles and Red Squirrels 

 

Over the summer holidays we would like you 

to support your child with their home 

learning project.  When your child returns to 

Year 3 in September, their topic will be 

‘Predators’. 

 

We would like you to work alongside them to 

design and create a 3D predator.  You can be 

as creative as you like, using a range of 

different materials as well as coming up with 

a name for your predator. 

 

We would like these to be returned to school 

on the first week back in September. 

 

Thank you once again for your continued 

support. 

 

Mr Smith and Mrs D (Year 3) 


